
PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA

NOTICE OF LEGISLATIVE-STYLE flNFORMATIONAL) HEARING

NOVEMBER 6.2019. at 2:00 P.M.

COMMISSION IIEARING ROOM.
1325 G STREET. N.W.. SUITE 8OO. WASHINGTON. DC 2OOO5

GENERAL DOCKET NO. 2019-03.E. COMMISSION INOUIRY INTO THE JT]LY 27.
2019. INTERRUPTION OF ELECTRIC DISTRIBUTION SERVICES OCCI]RRING AT
THE POTOMAC ELECTRIC POWER COMPAI\Y'S FLORIDAAVENI]E SI]BSTATION

Pursuant to Order No. 20228 issued September 26,2019, in Docket No. GD20I9-03-E, in
which the Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia ("Commission") initiated an
inquiry into the circumstances surounding the July 27, 2019, interruption of Potomac Electric
Power Company's ("Pepco's") electric distribution services to customers served by the Florida
Avenue substation in the District of Columbia ("District"), Notice is hereby glven that the
Commission will convene a legislative-style, informational, public hearing on Novernber 6,2019,
at2:00 p.m. in the Commission Hearing Room, 1325 G Street, N.W., Suite 800, Washington, D.C.
20005, for the purpose of receiving information from Pepco regarding this matter.

As directed in the Order, senior Pepco representatives shall appear at this hearing to discuss
the Company's response to the July 27h power outage and to provide details concerning the root
cause ofthe outage, contributing factors, and Pepco's restoration efforts, including the number and
types of customers affected by the outages. Pepco shall also discuss any corrective action plans
(both short and long term), and lessons learned, and shall be prepared to respond to questions from
the Commissioners concerning those matters.

Although the public is invited to attend, this is a legislative-style, informational hearing,
and not an evidentiary hearing, and, as such, no other persons will be permitted to present
statements, submit any testimony or other information, or question Pepco at the hearing.

Questions may be addressed to Ms. Brinda Westbrook-Sedgwick, Commission Secretary,
Public Service Commission of the District of Columbi4 1325 G Street, NW, Suite 800,
Washington, DC 20005, or by email at Psc-commissionsecretar.v@.dc.gov.
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